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13 March 2020 

 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 030 of 2019 and 011 of 2020 regarding 

Infrastructure Malta - Ferry Landing in Bormla 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that further to Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 030 of 2019 and 011 of 2020 

regarding Infrastructure Malta - Ferry Landing in Bormla, works now require that a barge 

be anchored in the fairway next to the works and thus closing off the access further in to 

Dock 1. The barge will be placed after Friday 20th March 2020 and is expected to 

remain in position for 4 weeks. Due to the above entry and exit by vessels between the 

project and Dock 1 will be restricted. 

 

All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 030 of 2019 and 011 of 

2020 will remain valid. 

  

 
 
 
 


